
 
Tweed Coast Road, POTTSVILLE NSW 2489 
T 02 6676 1161 
E pottsville-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
W pottsville-p.schools.net.edu.au 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Year 6 Camp 2020 – November 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Year 6 will be going to Lake Ainsworth Sport and Recreation Centre. The camp will take place in Week 4 of this term. 
 

When: Wednesday 4 November to Friday 6 November 2020 

Where: Lake Ainsworth Sport and Recreation Centre Lennox Head 

Cost: $325    (Please pay deposit of $100 by Fri 16 October) 

 

The centre has specialist staff that organise a wide range of supervised outdoor recreational activities such as rock 

climbing, canoeing, cookouts, ropes course, flying fox, tennis and bushwalking (TBC). This will be the first camp for 

many of our learners and they will have a fabulous experience completing environmental studies, recreational 

activities and developing living skills, citizenship and leadership qualities. Students are carefully supervised and 

medical and dietary needs are catered for. Note: this is a NSW Government facility with a Covid safe plan in place. 
 

It is expected all students in Year 6 attend the camp, however, if you do not intend for your child to attend 
camp this year, please indicate on form below. 
 

By 26 October, using Google Chrome, please click on the following link to complete registration for your child’s 

attendance at camp using the Event Reference ID 10620 and start date 4 Nov 2020. 

https://oos.ungerboeck.com/prod/emc00/register.aspx?eid=TmhSNEh5WG1lMHlyV1NFanlUSC9WUT090   

If you have any questions or concerns you can contact your child’s teacher. Please be advised that payment should 

be made via Parent Online Payment through the school’s website.  Instalment or whole payments will be accepted.  

We appreciate your support of the camp program this year. We look forward to a fabulous camp. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Leonie Richards      Brad Lyne 
Assistant Principal Stage 3     Principal 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Year 6 Camp 2020 – Please return this slip, with deposit, by Fri 16 October 
I give permission for my child __________________________________ in class __________________ to attend 

the Year 6 Camp at the Lake Ainsworth Sport and Recreation Camp from Wednesday 4 November to Friday 6 
November 2020. I understand that my child will be travelling by bus to and from the venue. I understand my child will 

be participating in a wide range of recreational activities. 
  
I have made POP payment  of $ _____________ and my receipt number is _______________ . 

 

Signed: _____________________________________________    Date: _________________________ 
  (Parent Signature)    

 

NO my child ________________________________in class __________________ WILL NOT be attending Camp. 

 

Signed: ____________________________________________              Date: _________________________ 
  (Parent Signature)    
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